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We offer our deepest condolences to the loved ones and friends of those who
were killed at Resorts World Manila early June 1. We hope for a speedy
recovery to those who were injured.

In the face of this tragedy, the United States proudly stands with the people
of the Philippines and will continue to support efforts to achieve peace,
security, and prosperity for their country.
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